
 

                    Credits   
Summer will soon be here! Researchers wishing to 
participate in our June graduation ceremony will need to 
have their credits completed by May 27. 1 on 1 tutoring is 
an extremely helpful way to help your researcher stay on 
track. Morning, afternoon, and evening appointments are 
available. Please have researchers contact Joy Jurado or 
Stacy Long to set this up. 

Researchers are expected to earn .50 credit in June and .25 
credit in both July and August. Tutoring and your 
researcher's mentors will be available during this time. 
Virtual Learning Classes will end June 24, so please 
encourage your researcher to begin working with their 
teachers to complete any previously assigned projects.  
                                  
 - Stacy long 

Words from the Director - 
James Middleditch  

Hello Parents and Students! 
 
 
             I hope everyone is looking 
forward to a Magnificent May. We 
have a few announcements for you 
this month. First, NWEA MAP Growth 
Testing. This is an online test that we 
require all students take. This helps 
us check on how our students grow 
in reading and mathematics 
throughout the year. 
  
            Second, we have opened the  
re-enrollment applications for the 
2022-23 school year. You will need to 
login and complete the annual 
documents that are required for re-
enrollment on our School Mint 
Enrollment website. If you do not 
remember your login information, please 
contact your student’s team leader or the 
office. 
  
            Lastly, we are always looking for 
student stories to spotlight. If your 
students are interested, please let us 
know. If they want to earn credit for 
telling their story we recommend they 
complete the “Tell It Your WAY” project. 
Here is a link to the project: https://
centric.school/curric2013/cur_detail.php?
c=12468. If you have any questions, 
concerns, or feedback, please feel free 
to call us at 313-638-2716 or email us 
at enroll@wayprogram.net. 
  
I look forward to having an amazing end 
to the 2021-22 school year! 
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WAY Students                                   WAY Parents 
 

Hello, Parents and Guardians! 

We have already had our parent meeting for April and 
the link for the recording and the presentation have been 
sent out. If you have not received those, please let me 
know by emailing me 
at kimberly.iorillo@wayprogram.net. We will have our 
next parent meeting for May on May 17th at 7pm. If you 
would like to review how to log in to the Centric parent 
portal to check on your student(s) progress, please 
email me at the email above and I can send you the link 
and login information. We encourage all parents to 
familiarize themselves with the school website and how 
it all works. You also have full access to review all 
projects that your student is working on and all projects 
available in our system. 

     College and Career Corner  

Happy Spring 

The College Decision Day Presentation has been placed 
on the home page of Centric in the 
announcements section. The Virtual College Tour for this 
month will be on May 20th at 1pm. We will 
be touring WCCCD. This is a community college with 4 
different locations in metro Detroit. It has a great nursing 
program, and it's low cost compared to a university, is 
great for students and parents worried about costs. This 
month our Resume Workshop will be on May 27th @ 
1pm. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate 
to contact me at jackee.smith@wayprogram.net 

                                                                       

Congratulations Class of 2022!! 
 
We have set our first ever in-person 
graduation ceremony. The Ceremony will be 
taking place from 1:30-2:30 Saturday June 
18th at the Michigan Room in the Gannon 
Building on Lansing Community College's 
campus. We are going to request 
that participating graduates show up at 
12:30 for a rehearsal before the ceremony. If 
you have a student graduating please make 
sure they complete their graduation 
application and let us know their plans for 
graduation and cap and gown size. We will 
be sending out a more formal invitation as 
we get closer to the date. We are currently 
allowing up to 6 guests per graduate. We 
look forward to celebrating with you in 
June!!! 
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